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Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

Re: Saad Bashir 

 

I was a member of the Information Technology Sub-Committee of the City of Ottawa while Saad was the Chief 
Information Officer in the Corporate Services Department.  

 

It has been a pleasure to work alongside Saad to improve services for the City over the last 4 years. He has delivered 
innovative solutions while providing great leadership and organization throughout many significant transitions. 

 

Saad was very successful in his role as CIO. I am confident he will continue to succeed in any organization. If you have 
any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact my office at 613-580-2490. 

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

George Darouze 
City Councillor | Deputy Mayor 
City of Ottawa 

 

 

 


